Minutes from Advisory Committee meeting on 10/7/24
The committee for the W. S. Neal Schools met on 10/7.  Mrs. Clifton welcomed everyone and talked about the purpose of the meeting.  Mrs. Caupp talked about her guidance calendar and upcoming events at the high school. She also talked about the high school’s plans for Parenting Day on 10/17. Mrs. Clifton talked about her guidance calendar and upcoming events at the middle school.  She also talked about the scope and sequence of the PATH lessons she’s teaching throughout the school in her classroom guidance lessons. Mrs. Barragan talked about her guidance calendar and the lessons that she has been teaching. Mrs. Caupp talked about upcoming activities at the high school.  All three ladies talked about plans for Red Ribbon Week at the end of the month. No suggestions were made for either counselor. Mrs. Clifton thanked everyone for attending. 
